
 

 

 

 

 

  

Please make sure to give us a follow @Simonds_HS on Twitter! 

PowerSchool 

Grade 9 families should have received a letter with a password and login in for the 

PowerSchool Portal.  Please reach out if you did not get this letter as it allows you to login and 

verify your students attendance and marks. 

Washrooms 

Recently we have experienced significant vandalism in our school restrooms.  We are actively 

investigating these incidents and any students involved will be responsible for financial 

damages, face suspension and possible criminal charges. Any support you can give at home 

reminding your Seabee about responsible public property use is appreciated! 

Attendance 

Continuing with our work around attendance we are holding a fire drill this week.  It is 

expected that each teacher take attendance and we ask for your support in reminding your 

Seabee to gather at their muster point for this attendance.   

 

 

 

 

- Monday-   

- Tuesday-   

- Wednesday-   

- Thursday- Orange Shirt 

Day/Truth and Reconciliation Day 

- Friday-  

           

   This week  

Week of September 27th – October 1st   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Truth and Reconciliation day 

Our school based team has organized a day of recognition on September 30th, Truth and 

Reconciliation Day.  We ask for your support in encouraging your Seabee to wear orange this 

day to help us in our recognition of this significant day. 

Sports Teams Schedules to date 

**there is no football game this Saturday, we will update and send out the new schedule as soon as we have 

it.** 

 

Southern Conference Playoffs- Girls Softball  

September 24th time/location TBD 

September 25th 11am Game 1 winner 

September 25th Game 2 winner vs. Game 3 winner 

 



 

 

 

Dates to look forward to:  
 

• October 6th Picture re-takes 

• October 8th Pink Day- Breast Cancer Awareness 

• October 11th No School, Thanksgiving holiday 

• October 12th 6pm PSSC meeting at SHS 

 

  

 

 


